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Ohio House Democrats Introduce Resolution Supporting Issue 1 

Dear Neighbor, 

  

Happy New Year! I hope you and your family had a 
wonderful, healthy holiday season with family, friends, and 
new cherished memories. 

As we begin 2025, I could not be more excited to serve our 
community in the Ohio House of Representatives. This year 
is filled with opportunities to work together and deliver 
results for the People of Ohio. 

As your voice in the state legislature, I promise to work 
hard for you and your family every single day. I am excited 
to share more updates on legislation, committee work, and 
more in the months to come. 

With a new year, I am more optimistic than ever about the 
future of our state. Ohioans have faced great challenges in 
the last few years and 2025 will be no different. But, I am 
confident that we can put people first to create better lives 
and brighter futures for everyone in this state-no matter 
who you are. 

I am proud to be your state representative. I want to hear 
from you! My office is happy and ready to help you with 
any state related issue or just to listen to your thoughts 
about state government. Always remember, I work for you. 
I hope you’ll reach out. Please do not hesitate to contact my 
office with any questions, comments or concerns. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Karen Brownlee, LISW-S 

State Representative 

Ohio House District 28 

 

 

Ohio House Democrats Begin 136th General Assembly  

 

This Martin Luther King Jr. Day, we 
must recommit, as Ohioans, to 
creating a more just, equitable society 
through civic action. “The arc of the 
moral universe is long, but it bends 
towards justice” -  Dr. Martin Luther 
King Jr. Every Ohioan, no matter who 
you are, deserves the freedom, 
dignity, and opportunity to thrive.  

 

House Democrats are excited to begin the 136th 
General Assembly, prioritizing the betterment of 
individuals from different backgrounds and 
communities, putting YOU, the people, first. 

 

I am looking forward to working for you and your 
family every day at the Statehouse and in our 
community. My priorities going into this General 
Assembly are: health and safety of all Ohioans, 
the protection of democratic rights, and 
supporting strong public education and equitable 
economic growth.  

I promise to put people over politics and work to 
ensure all Ohioans—no matter your race, gender 
or economic status—have the freedom to be who 
they are, the dignity of a safe community and 
secure job, and the opportunity to thrive. 

 

In recognition of National Human 
Trafficking Awareness Month, let's 
stand united against modern-day slav-
ery. Together, we can raise awareness, 
empower survivors, and work towards 
a world where every individual is free 
and treated with dignity.  

(614) 466-8120|  rep28@ohiohouse.gov 

January is School Board Appreciation Month! 
Let's express gratitude to our dedicated school 
board members who work tirelessly to enhance 
education for our students. Your commitment is 
shaping the future. Thank you for your service!  

School Board Appreciation Month 


